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2019 CCYF/Coryell County 4-H

2" grade Pig Scramble Rules

The Coryell County Youth Fair Board & Coryell County 4-H will not be responsible for any
accidents with the pig scramble.

The Pig Scramble committee consisting of the Coryell County 4-H Ambassador Team will
be responsible for this event and will determine number of pigs based upon entries.

Eligibility requirements include:

Contestant must be a Coryell County resident or attend school in Coryell County.
Contestant must be enrolled in the second grade.

Contestant must meet the eligibility guidelines to exhibit an animal in next year’s 2021
Coryell County Youth Fair according to the current rulebook.

Contestant must submit the Pig Scramble Entry form online on or before the CCYF entry
deadline of November 13, 2019.

There is a $10 entry fee per contestant. This entry fee must be paid by November 13,
2019.

The scramble will be held during the 2020 CCYF Swine show on January 10, 2020. On
that date, parents and contestants will check in at the designated table before the swine
show begins and sign a hold harmless agreement form prior to the scramble.

Each contestant will attempt to catch one of the pigs and then pull or carry the pig to
the designated area without assistance. Referees will declare winners.

If two or more contestants catch the same pig at the same time, they will be required to
release the pig by order of the referee.

Poor sportsmanship will disqualify any contestant automatically and undue roughness
will not be tolerated by the referees. Any abuse of the pigs will result in immediate
disqualification by the referees.

All decisions of the referees will be final.

Scramble winners will receive their pig scramble payment after they exhibit their
livestock project (any animal project of their choice) at the 2021 Coryell County Youth
Fair.



A table will be set up during the pig scramble where each successful contestant will be
required to report and write a thank you note to our generous sponsors immediately
following the scramble. Parents may assist with the writing of the note.

A $150 check will be issued to each scramble winner after the completion of the 2021
Coryell County Youth Fair. The scramble winner must have exhibited their livestock
project and completed the thank you note requirement to receive their check in 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact Becky Coward at 254-865-2414.



